


 

Subsequent to previous calls for funding contributions, we had two firm contributions 

from partners: 

 

£20,000 NHS Highland - Argyll & Bute Health and Social Care Partnership 

£50,000 Argyll and Bute Council 

 

We also recently received funding from NatureScot to the tune of £7,000 for this 

financial year, and have submitted a further bid for funds from next year’s budget of 

£15,000. 

 

4.2  Next Steps 

 
The Climate Change working Group have decided to start the project with the budget 

we currently have. 

 

We have decided that we would advertise the Project Manager post with options for: 

i)              0.75 Full Time Equivalent for two years, or 

ii)             1.0 Full Time Equivalent for 18 months 

  

…depending on the preferences of the successful candidate.  

  

In any case we would need to continue searching for funding for either a continuation 

of the project timeline, or to provide additional assistance for the part time set-

up.  However, it was felt that finding £30,000 in year two would be achievable. 

 

Given this decision and approach, we are currently finalising the legal agreements 



Resources  
 

Prevention  

Equalities  

 

Stan Phillips, Chair, CPP Climate Change Working Group 

 

For more information, please contact: 

Stan Phillips, Operations Manager, NatureScot 

stan.phillips@nature.scot  

 

Nicola Reaney, Administrative Officer, Community Planning 

Nicola.Reaney@argyll-bute.gov.uk 
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